
Parliament Time

Since September 2019 we have 
parliament time on a Friday 

afternoon. This is an opportunity 
for all pupil voice groups: School 

Council, Eco Council, Sport 
Ambassadors, Super Ambassadors, 
Criw Cymraeg & Digital Leaders to 
come together and discuss ideas 
and make decisions. The chairs of 
each parliament meets with the 

headteacher several times a term 
and they feedback to the whole 

school during assemblies.

Our pupils are 
involved in suggesting 
areas they would like 

to learn more about in 
relation to their 

termly topics. These 
are on display in each 
class and reference is 

made to them 
throughout each 

term.

Pupils are asked open 
questions throughout 

the various 
lessons/areas of 

learning and these 
allow them to express 

their opinions and 
debate differences of 

opinions in a 
structured manner.

Pupils are sometimes 
asked for their 

particular opinion on 
various issues through 

surveys & questionaires 
which the pupils either 
develop themselves or 
conduct on behalf of 

the school.

Pupils have 
opportunities to 

make suggestions or 
share concerns within 
circle time activities.

Pupils have the 
opportunity to create 

Powerpoints, 
research information 

and present to the 
whole school on a 
variety of topics.

Pupil Participation 

Participation means that all pupils have the right to be involved in making decisions, planning and 

reviewing any action that might affect them.  

Having a voice = Having a choice. 

Article 12 of the UN Rights of the Child states “the child who is capable of forming his or her own 

views has the right to express those views freely in all matters affecting the child.” 

Pupil Participation has always been an important aspect of our school curriculum and it will continue 

to underpin the new curriculum.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Children Come First’ 


